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Arauza - DNR, Steven <steven.arauza@state.co.us>

STATE OF
COLORADO

Release Notification
1 message

Michael McKee <mmckee@caerusoilandgas.com> Mon, Jan 14, 2019 at 6:17 PM
To: "steven.arauza@state.co.us" <steven.arauza@state.co.us>

Cc: Romana Cowden <RCowden@caerusoilandgas.com>, Brett Middleton <bmiddleton@caerusoilandgas.com>, Reed
Koeneke <rkoeneke@caerusoilandgas.com>, Jake Janicek <JJanicek@caerusoilandgas.com>

Hi Steven,

This is just a follow-up email to let you know that Brett Middleton left you a voicemail earlier today concerning a fluid
release that was discovered this afternoon from our Basin Waterline immediately adjacent to Summit’s Orchard
Compressor station.

More info to follow as it comes in.

Thanks.

Michael S. McKee, P.E.
Cell: (303) 905-1463
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